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AIG Programs - Underwriting Bulletin

99 High Street, 25th Floor
Boston, MA 02110
March 09, 2015


Please note that this Bulletin may provide an update or additional guidance to direction previously provided to you via your Underwriting Guidelines or Program Underwriting Authority document.  This Bulletin supersedes any such previous direction as of the effective date specified below and will be incorporated into your Underwriting Guidelines or Underwriting Authority document, if applicable, as future updates are issued.  If you have any questions or require clarification regarding this Bulletin, please contact your Program Manager.

Title:  Michigan Liquor Control Commission Notice Change
Effective March 1, 2015, the Michigan Liquor Control Commission (MLCC) will require all Proof of Financial Responsibility, Cancellation and Reinstatement Notices to be submitted via email.  The email address the Notices should be submitted to is mlccinsurance@michigan.gov.  

As a reminder to everyone writing Liquor Liability in the State of Michigan, according to the provisions of Michigan MCL 436.1807, policies for Liquor Liability Coverage will remain in effect unless a cancellation notice is filed with the Michigan Liquor Control Commission 30 days prior to the policy cancellation date.  Below is the pertinent Section of this requirement for your reference.
436.1807.  Cancellation or Nonrenewal of Liquor Control Liability   

Sec. 807.  The insurer shall file with the commission, at Lansing, Michigan, at least 30 days before the effectiveness of any termination or cancellation of the contract or policy, a notice giving the date at which it is proposed to terminate or cancel the contract or policy.  Any termination of the contract or policy shall not be effective as far as the insured covered by the policy is concerned until 30 days after such notice of the proposed termination or cancellation is received by the commission.
If you have any questions or require additional information you can contact the Insurance Unit of the MLCC Licensing Division at (517) 284-6280 or mlccinsurance@michigan.gov.  You can also contact  your Program Manager for assistance.  Thank you.
The information and other material contained herein is proprietary to AIG Programs and intended for internal use only.  Unauthorized disclosure, dissemination, copying or other use of this information and material without the express written permission of AIG Programs is strictly prohibited.
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